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Topic: Turning Around Chronically Low-Performing Schools

Practice: Committed Staff

Personnel committees, which oversee the hiring process for teachers, 

can benefit from organized hiring procedures. Well-defined and organized 

procedures can also help simplify the complex staffing process for new 

and restructuring schools. These guidelines, used at Young Scholars’ 

Academy for Discovery and Exploration, outline how to conduct personnel 

committee meetings that comply with the New York City Department 

of Education’s established regulations for hiring. Included are conduct 

standards for school leaders and suggested ways to choose staff that 

are a good fit for the school’s needs. This document can be helpful to 

administrators in newly restructured schools because it offers suggestions 

about the process that they could follow in their own staff recruitment 

efforts.
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